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   SHCC LISTSERV#38
 

Welcome to the SHCC LISTSERV.  The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD. 


Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2009 11:00 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #38 - Deadline for Conversion to iMAX
SHCC is reminding all Owners, Agents, and Site Managers of the quickly approaching iMAX implementation deadline of February 28, 2009.  As of January 20, 2009, only 8% of SHCC properties have converted to the new iMAX transmission system.  Are you in this group? 

Failure to convert by the February 28, 2009 deadline will result in delayed HAP payments until you do convert.  If you have not yet begun sending iMAX transmissions, you only have 39 days left!!  Here is a quick recap of the implementation schedule:

iMAX Implementation 

Beginning December 1, 2008, properties may transmit vouchers and tenant files to SHCC via iMAX.  SHCC will be able to accept both TRACSMAIL and iMAX transmissions from December 1, 2008 through February 28, 2009.   SHCC cannot accept TRACSMAIL transmissions after February 28, 2009.  

Once you have converted to iMAX transmissions, please notify your TRACS Data Analyst in writing immediately.  This will ensure your TRACS messages are appropriately routed to you via iMAX.

Please contact SHCC's Director of Housing Assistance Payments, Jenny DeSilva, at Jenniferd@hacanet.org or 512-474-5332 ext. 3167, with any questions.



